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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1834 prohibits the Department of Juvenile Affairs from disclosing to its employees 

confidential records whose official duties include the audit or investigation of programs, 

services, administrative, or employment matters involving the Department or the Medicaid 

program unless such disclosures are required to carry out the employee’s duties and are limited 

to that purpose.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’21 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Introduced– adds exception to certain disclosure requirements. 

 

Prepared by: Fiscal Staff 

  


